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“To do more for the world than the world does for you – that is success.” ~ Henry Ford  

 

Rotary International President: Kalyan Banerjee, 
                     Rotary Club of Vapi, Gujarat, India 
District Governor:  Jim Gascon 
Assistant District Governor: Deb Glisson (Area 7)

LAST WEEK:  Emily Shumway made an excellent presentation about her experience living 
this past year as a Rotary Youth Exchange student in Ecuador. Emily Cosbar, who leaves 
soon as an out-bound exchange student, also attended the meeting and spoke briefly thanking 
Rotary for the opportunity to go to Taiwan. 
 
THIS WEEK:  Dan Young, local administrative representative of Gov. Cuomo, will speak 
to us. In addition, Francis Conole, son of Club Rotarian Bill Conole, has returned from his 
latest tour in Afghanistan and will comment on his recent experience there. Also, we 
welcome back former Club President Cindy Scaringe (1998-1999) who will join us and share 
a few thoughts. 
 
NEXT WEEK:  Tim Shadle, an Excellus representative and Skaneateles resident, will 
explain the various parts of Medicare and discuss possible changes being considered by 
Congress.    
 
LABOR DAY:  Labor Day weekend our club along with the Sons of the Legion, will have a food 
concession stand at the Austin Park Pavilion where we hold our pancake breakfast. We will be 
serving steamed clams and corn on the cob. The Sons will do the cooking and we will do the serving. 
This community service project is to show support to our firemen at their field days, with 100% of the 
profit going to the fire department.  As this time the work schedule will encompass six hours on 
Saturday 9/3 from 4-10pm and seven hours on Sunday 9/4 from 3-10pm. I will have a sign up sheet at 
this weeks meeting (plus the following two) and am asking every Rotarian to give a minimum of one 
hour. I would like to see three Rotarian servers each hour. Find three and sign up, bring your spouse 
or a friend and maybe work both days. If you cannot make a meeting, call me at home 685-6274 or 
my cell 247-8897 and I'll tell you what's available. Thank you, Jack Hyatt 
     Note: Any Rotarian who signs up will receive a free T-shirt 
 
LOOKING BACK:  At the August 28, 1961 Board of Directors meeting at Don Cain’s 
home, it was suggested that a club meeting be held at Krebs sometime in October. Krebs 
would charge $5.50 per person. Directors requested a notice of this suggestion be put in our 
next letter with a coupon for members to vote as to whether they would like to go to Krebs. 
Roy Kuhns moved and Gil Hardy seconded a motion to send $200 to the Rotary Foundation 
Fund. In addition, Fred Manning was named chairman to select his committee to get facts on 
the club’s penny collection and to write an article for the Rotary Magazine. The purpose is to 
endeavor to make this a national way for all clubs to raise money for the Fund.    
 
ROTARY EXCHANGE STUDENTS & HOST FAMILY: 
Diana Bermudez, Venezuela:   First host family-Joseph Judge and Sheila Myers 
Thomas Boxho, Belgium:  First host family-Kanstantin Hristodoulou and Roberta Williams 
Geraldine Vollmin, Switzerland:  First host family-Stephen and Julie Hartnett 
 
Our outbound students: 
Dan Lemp, Belgium 
Emily Cosbar, Taiwan 
Jamie Alberici, Argentina 
Margo Ferro, Brazil 

OFFICERS 
President:               
  Chuck O’Neil 
President Elect:  
  Peter Adams 
Past President:           
  Roberta Williams   
Vice President:          
  Bill Conole 
Treasurer: 
  Sue Keefe 
Corr. Secretary: 
  Skip Plank 
Rec. Secretary: 
  Cheryl Silvestrini 
Sergeant-at-Arms: 
  Chuck Williams 
 
DIRECTORS 
2012 
  Bill Conole 
  Skip Plank 
  Karen Price 
  Ward Vuillemot 
2013 
  Phil D’Angelo 
  Jack Emmer 
  John O’Sullivan 
  Lori Ruhlman 
 

COMMITTEE 
CHAIRS 
Administration: 
  Phil D’Angelo 
Fund Raising: 
  Jack Emmer 
Leadership: 
  Chuck O’Neil 
Membership: 
  Doug Rutan 
Program Speaker: 
  Bill Conole 
Programs: 
  Skip Plank 
Public Relations: 
  Patti Langley 
Rotary Foundation: 
  Dick Poppa 
Service Projects: 
  Peter Adams 
Youth Exchange: 
  Lee Bennett 
Member Retention: 
  Roberta Williams 

      
       

To see pictures of these students, go to: 
http://www.skaneatelesrotary.org/Skan_Rotary/Youth_Exchange.html 



 
CAN YOU NAME THIS ROTARIAN?  (You’ll need to be a code buster to figure out who this 
Rotarian is.) I am a Rotarian - I dropped from a mitten, spent my youth going round and round on a 
green convertible near the sea, and occasionally gliding down a hill on a box made of ivory.  I've 
experienced the chill of a war while soaring with the eagles, and many times helped fledglings spread 
their wings and fly.  I am fluent in a dead language, dispatched over a million pounds of cargo loaded in 
a trunk, have been a globe trotter and love old books.  I found happiness in the north and my studies 
included valves, networks and the three R's.  I have assisted thousands in the keeping and retrieving of 
their fond and exciting memories; spent a number or years fighting evil and opening doors for others and 
looking where many dare not. Who am I? 
 
(Last Week’s Answer: Rotarian Umech Patil). 
 
DISTRICT AND OTHER NOTICES:   

 Oct. 22, 2011 -   RLI Loudonville – Siena College 
 Nov. 6, 2011 – District Foundation Brunch, Embassy Suites, Syracuse, NY  1:00 pm 
 Nov. 12, 2011 -    RLI Canandaigua – The Inn on the Lake  
 Apr. 27-29, 2012 – District Conference, Vernon Downs Casino, Vernon, NY 
 May 6-9, 2012 – Rotary International Convention, Bangkok, Thailand 

 
REMINDER TO MEMBERS:  For those members with special dietary restrictions, special meal requests 
are limited to a salad or pasta dish, and must be arranged in advance of the meeting by calling Nancy Ranieri at 
the Sherwood Inn at 685-3405. 
 
MAKEUPS: Remember to report your “make ups” to Cheryl Silvestrini ASAP.  You can email her at 
cherylsilvestrini@rocketmail.com.  It is important to report the work you are doing and the time you are putting 
in.  
 
CELEBRATIONS:   
Rotary Anniversaries in August:  John Hennessy (11), Ed Corcoran (59), Duane Weaver (14). 
  
Member Birthdays in the Month of August: Bill Stevens (2nd), Sandy Rademacher (3rd), Timer Whittingham 
(5th), Ed Corcoran (7th), Dan Roche (22nd), Umesh Patil (26th). 
 
SETUP – 50/50 – Ticket Sales – Pledge of Allegiance – Invocation:   
                            

Aug. 18th  Set-up-50/50-Ticket Sales Dana Coye and Phil D’Angelo 
 Pledge of Allegiance Jack Elmer 
 Invocation Art Fellerman 
Aug. 25th Set-up-50/50-Ticket Sales Noel Gettman and Jim Gregg 
 Pledge of Allegiance Jack Hyatt 
 Invocation Ralph Jurgensen 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Be courteous & get a replacement if you won’t be available for assignment, please! 


